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The Young Voice of Halling 

Netball Tournament 

A group of Year 5 and 6 children went to a netball tournament on the 28th of  February 

and they did a fantastic job! Miss Leese, who led the group of children to success, stated 

that they all worked very hard for this and I certainly agree with her. Altogether, they had 

5 games - they drew 4 and won 1. This is fantastic effort considering that netball is a very 

difficult sport to play. The children are very proud of themselves. Miss Leese did a great 

job teaching the children how to play netball and Tyla-Jade, who played in the 

tournament, said: “I loved playing netball and I would definitely do it again”. 

Written by: Damisi 

 

 
Tag Rugby Tournament 

On Tuesday the 14th of March, a team of Year 5 and 6 pupils went out to play in 

Aletheia Academies Trust tag rugby tournament along with 6 other schools (so 7 schools 

total). Our school came 1st overall. For our achievement, Halling received a trophy 

which is now proudly displayed in our school’s trophy cabinet. 

 

Hi, we’re the Communications Team at Halling Primary School and we are pleased to be 

bringing you the second edition (for this academic year) of our newsletter. 



 

We hope you enjoyed reading this.  

We hope you have a super Easter break and please look out for our next edition! 

Comic Relief : Friday 17th March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you may be aware, on Friday 17th March, we 

supported Comic Relief - you might know it as Red 

Nose Day though. All of Halling’s children had three 

choices; to wear pyjamas, to dress up as a superhero 

or to wear red and there was a clear decision… 

PYJAMAS!  

So, on Friday all of Halling came into school wearing 

their PJ’s! At lunchtime on Friday some children 

brought in 50p and designed a red nose.  

 

FUNNY FIVE MINUTES! 

On Friday, we had a funny five minutes in 

class and had to try and make our teachers 

laugh. If we did, we got choose a forfeit for 

our teacher like: 10 laps around the 

playground and loads more but only as long 

as it was appropriate!  

Thank you for all of your support. We beat 

our target by raising more money than last 

year! In fact, we raised a whopping 

£782.23! 

 

 


